Friends of the Library meet Jan. 6
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Friends of the Putnam County District Library will meet at 4:30 p.m. on Jan. 6 in the Assembly
Room at the Ottawa Library location.

The Friends sponsor the annual Book Sale in June and the Autumn Harvest of Crafts Show in
the fall to help provide funds for many popular events and to purchase reference material and
computer equipment for all eight locations in Putnam County.

Membership for 2014 is now being accepted. The cost is $5 for the year and includes early
shopping at the annual Book Sale. The dues may be brought to the Jan. 6 meeting or mailed to
the Friends of the PCDL at P.O. Box 446, Ottawa OH 45875.




